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January 26, 2018 
 
 
Our second Plan Commission work session related to Phase 3 of the Comprehensive Plan Update 
will be held on Tuesday, January 30.  At this work session, staff will provide a summary of the 
community’s feedback regarding Growth Prioritization and would like to discuss several other 
topics. 
 
This packet contains the following documents pertaining to the first three meeting agenda items. 
 
-Review community feedback regarding Growth Prioritization 

1. Summary of community feedback regarding Growth Prioritization 
2. 2’x3’ map with the location of comments from the Growth Prioritization exercise 
3. Spreadsheet with map comments from the Community Meetings (green header) 
4. Spreadsheet with map comments from the Resident Panels (purple header) 

 
-Review draft language regarding flexibility for incremental development of areas that are 
recommended for mixed-use 

5. Draft language to initiate discussion on this topic. 
 
-Discussion on the relationship between the Generalized Future Land Use Map and older 
Neighborhood Plans 

6. Staff has included an excerpt from the 2006 Comprehensive Plan that discusses this 
relationship.  Staff will update this section in the 2018 Comprehensive Plan and would like 
to discuss how to approach older Neighborhood Plans. 
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